
   I am asking for a no vote on HB 2739. This will be, in my opinion very damaging to the Oregon Wheat 
industry, by hampering the Oregon State University wheat breeding program. 
 
   I very much support Biotechnology in it`s potential to improve quality of cereal grain crops grown here in 
Oregon. It is my feeling that the door should be left open for Biotechnology as world demand for quality 
food increases. 
 
  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
                                                                    Brent A. Cheyne 

                                                                      Vice President 
                                                         Oregon Wheat Growers League 

                                                                     541 891-2916 

 
    

 


